SIGMA SIGMA SIGMA

Robbie Page Memorial

The silent auction will be held on Saturday, December 5th from 2:30 to 7:00 in the Dive. A portion of the proceeds will be going to the Cancer Kids Fund of Children's Hospitals and Clinics. We would love to see you all there!

If you would like to donate something contact either Stacey or Alyssa.



New Members Period

We have 19 new members this year, and they are all amazing girls. The theme this year was 80's movies, which has proved to be really fun! Some of the awesome events planned for our new members were Pretty in Pink night, where we got to know each other more, did scrap book pages and all wore pink! Another fun night was Risky Business, where we all wore "Risky Business" inspired attire, and talked about risk management. The Breakfast Club night we held was super cool, we all wore pajamas and tested our 80's trivia knowledge. Overall, the pledging period was a great success!

Facebook Group

As many of you know, we started an Alumnae Facebook group. The group is called $\Sigma\Sigma\Sigma$ Eta Theta Alumnae, so join if you haven't already! We post pictures and events, update you on upcoming events, and it is a great way to stay connected with your Sigma sisters!

Feel free to contact Stacey or Alyssa at shinrich@gac.edu or agilgenb@gac.edu.

Love, Stacey & Alyssa,

Alumnae Chairs

New Officer Board! Congratulations!

President – Kate Pearson
Vice President – Meredith Keefe
Treasurer – Betsy Scherer
Secretary – Kelsey Manning
Recruitment Director – Megan Hoeft
Education Director – Lou Bellilo
Pledge Leaders – Stacey Hinrichs, Amy
Culver, Jessica Morgan, Maddie Lang

Sigma Week

For our 11th anniversary of Sigmas being on the Gustavus campus, we are hosting Sigma Week November 16-21. We are starting off the week by handing out Sigma clothes pins to members of the Gustavus Community who are doing something positive. We will be handing out chocolate outside the caf with positive messages to all the students. On Friday the 20th, we will be hosting the dive.





AAB Members

We are currently seeking alumna members to hold positions on our Alumnae Advisory Board. In order to be an advisor, you must be a Sigma alumnae, be current on your dues (they are much cheaper, we believe somewhere around \$35 a year) and fill out a volunteer application. More information can be found at www.sigmasigmasigma.org. The time commitments vary, and we would appreciate any guidance from you! Contact us if you are interested.

Homecoming

The theme was "Blast from the Past" and we participated in events all week including window painting, talent show, trivia, lip syncing contest and the parade. We were happy to see the Gusties win! Thanks to those of you who made it to the BBQ!



In the future we plan to be keeping in touch with you more often through email.

Please make sure your address and email are updated through the Alumni Office. All address changes can be done by contacting Erin Wilken at ewilken@gac.edu

We love our new members, so we just wanted to share with you who they all are! Our 19 new members include Lou Bellolio, Holly Bohlen, Sara Cammack, Amy Culver, Megan Hoeft, Abbie Johnson, Katie Kaderlik, Stephanie Korba, Maddie Lang, Christina Leaf, Meghan Lee, Tori Lund, Kelsey Manning, Jessica Morgan, Morgan Nelsen, Anna Nelson, Amanda Olson, Anne Quan, and Betsy Scherer. We are happy to welcome eight juniors and eleven sophomores.

BANQUET

WE ARE GETTING REALLY EXCITED TO GO TO THE SOFITEL HOTEL IN MINNEAPOLIS FOR OUR FALL BANQUET FOR A CLASSY EVENING AND DELICIOUS DINNER.



Upcoming Events
Before the semester is over we are planning on having an ugly sweater party with the Sigmas from Mankato. We will be co-sponsoring "Death by Chocolate" with the Thetas before finals. We are also doing "Trick or Canning," a food drive with IGS.



